
Michelini, Felipe (Uruguay) 

 

Note verbale 

[Original: Spanish] 

 

 

The Permanent Mission of Uruguay to the United Nations in New York presents its 

compliments to the Secretariat of the Assembly of States Parties to the Rome Statute of the 

International Criminal Court and has the honour to refer to note verbale ICC-ASP/14/SP/08 dated 

13 March 2015 on the presentation of nominations for the election of members of the Board of 

Directors of the Trust Fund for the benefit of victims, which will take place in The Hague, The 

Netherlands during the fourteenth session of the Assembly of States Parties from 18 to 26 November 

2015. 

 

In this regard, the government of Uruguay has decided to nominate Doctor Felipe Michelini 

to the Board of Directors of the Trust Fund for the Benefit of Victims of the International Criminal 

Court, established under article 79 of the Rome Statute. 

 

As shown in the attached statement of qualifications, the Permanent Mission of Uruguay to 

the United Nations in New York considers that the Uruguayan candidate Felipe Michelini is of high 

moral character, impartiality and integrity and has competence in assisting victims of serious crimes, 

thereby fully meeting the requirements of the first paragraph of Assembly of States Parties resolution 

ICC-ASP/1/Res.7. 

 

 

[…] 
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